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 6th Sunday in Ordinary 

February 15th 2015 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat   21st   7.30pm Mary, Jean, Maria and John Hartigan, Carnakilla 
Sun  22nd 11.00am Sean and Molly McMahon, Lemenagh 
    John Lynch, Lislea  
Mon 23rd 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue  24th 10.00am Special Intention  
Wed 25th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur 26th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri    27th 10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Daniel Liddy 22 Glencragga  
    Martin Liddy, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Matthew, Elizabeth and Sean Carroll 
Sat   28th   7.30pm Mary and Michael McInerney, Ballycar 
    Dave Clancy, Carrowmeere. 4th anniversary 
Sun   1st  11.00am Sunday Mass  

 
 

Wells 
Sat    21st   6.30pm Pat Enright, Drumline and is parents Bridget and Patrick.  
Sun   22nd 10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat    28th   6.30pm John Cusack, Low Road. Bunratty 
Sun    1st   10.00am Peter, Alice and Seamus Toomey, Woodpark 
 

Carrigerry  
Sun   22nd  9.00am Martin and Lucy Frawley, Clenagh 
Sun 1st 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Last week’s Church  
Collection 
€1945.40 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Trocaire Boxes:  
 

Are available in 
Church Porches. 

New Diocesan Administrator 
                                           

Following the installation of 
Archbishop Kieran O’Reilly as 
Metropolitan Archbishop of Cashel 
and Emly on Sunday last the Dio-
cese of Killaloe became vacant. 
At a meeting of the College of 

Consultors of the Diocese Fr. Des Hillery,    (P.P. 
Nenagh), was elected as Administrator of the 
Killaloe Diocese.  
A diocesan administrator has responsibility for 
administering the day-to-day affairs of the diocese 
while a new bishop is awaited. 

Parish Walks for 2015- People & Places associated with Sport 
 

Kilconry Church to Stonehall Cross on Sunday March 1st. 4.5km.  
Depart the Fair Green @ 3pm. All are welcome. 

Fr Michael Collins, Parish Priest of Quin/Clooney/Maghera Co. Clare. RIP 
 

Fr Michael Collins was a native of Ennis, Co Clare and was a priest of the Diocese of 
Killaloe for 32 years.  He was a past pupil of Ennis Christian Brothers School.  Michael  
studied philosophy in Dalgan Park, Co Meath with the Missionary Society of St Columban.  
He then qualified as a primary school teacher and taught at the Ennis Boys National School 
until 1979.  He studied for the priesthood at St Patrick's College, Maynooth and he was or-
dained in the Cathedral, Ennis on 10 June, 1983.  
 

He was appointed curate in Roscrea, Co Tipperary on 24 July 1983 and became Parish Priest 
of that parish on 31 July 1998.  He became Parish of Priest of Quin, Co Clare on 29 July 
2005.  
 

He died on Thursday, 19th February 2015 in the Mater Hospital, Dublin. 
 

Suaimhneas síoraí tabhair dó a Thiarna, agus go lonraí solas suthain air.   

Cystic Fibrosis Association Clare Branch 
will hold a church gate collection in our parish 
next weekend 28th Feb/1st March 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Tradraí 2014: After a very successful launch on Thursday night, Tradraí 2014 is now available to pur-
chase. Copies are available from Beirne Forecourt, The Sports Bar, O’Neills Pub, The Hunters Lodge, 
Eurospar and Spar. Alternatively contact the Editor on 0851170417 or nofgaa@outlook.com to order an 
edition. Tradraí is packed full of exciting content and costs just €5. 
 

Lotto: Jackpot = €6,500 / Venue:  The Honk / No winner  / Numbers Drawn :  15, 27, 29, 30 
€30 winners: Sammi O’Donoghue, Flan O’Neill, John Ryan, Bob Enright, Freddy McInerney 
Next Weeks Draw on the 22/02/15 at The Crabtree with a jackpot of €6650. 
 

Championship Draws: Earlier on in the week we discovered our opponents for the Senior and Interme-
diate Hurling Championships. Our Senior hurlers face newly promoted Feakle while our Intermediates 
take on newly relegated Broadford. These ties are scheduled to take place on the weekend of May 30th 
provided there is no draw in the Munster Senior Hurling Championship between Clare and Limerick the 
week beforehand. Check our website www.newmarketonfergusgaa.com for the entire draw in both 
grades. 
 

U21 Hurling; Our U21 hurlers take on Éire Óg in the championship quarter-final in Shannon on Sunday 
(March 1st). Time will be confirmed next week 

***** 
22 Infantry Battalion Association AGM: The AGM of the 22 Infantry Battalion Association will take 
place in the Queens Hotel, Ennis on Wednesday 25th February at 8pm. All former members of the FCA 
Battalion or their families are welcome to attend.  

***** 
Community Games News 
Quiz: The Newmarket on Fergus Community Games Quiz will be held in Newmarket school on Tues-
day Feb. 24th at 6. 30pm. Entry fee €2. 
Talent Competition : This years talent competition will be held immediately after the quiz (7.45 pm 
approx )in Newmarket school on Tuesday Feb. 24th.  This includes both solo and group competitions 
and winning entries may go forward to county competition.  Details of events, judging criteria and rules 
may be found on www.communitygames.ie  Entry fee €2 per event. 

***** 
Birth of An Airport Parish 
The history and story of shannon Parish will be told at the launch of Diarmaid O’Donnabhain book, Birth of An air-
port Parish on this  Monday night at 8pm in the Library of St Patrick’s Comprehensive School Shannon. Bishop Wil-
lie Walsh , retired Bishop of Killaloe and Tom Callinan, retired Deputy General Manager of Shannon Development 
will launch the book and history of the parish. Shannon parish is the youngest parish in the Killaloe Diocese , formed 
in 1967 from our parish of Newmarket-on-Fergus , this launch is an opportunity to look back and see how the story of 
Shannon and Newmarket –on-Fergus has unfolded. Everyone is welcome and admission is free. 

***** 
‘Next meeting of Clare Parkinson’s Support Group takes place on Friday 27th of February at 
Carrigoran Day Centre from 10.00am to 1.00pm. For all Parkinson’s patients and their carers. New 
members welcome. Contact Valerie Vaughan 061 368100’ 

***** 
The Executive Committee of Newmarket Celtic would like to invite the Parents/ Guardians of the 
boys and girls interested in playing for the club this coming season. A meeting will be held in the Hunt-
ers Lodge Back Room on Wednesday 25th of February at 8pm. We would like to outline the plans for the 
coming season and to get feedback from people on last season. All are welcome. 
 

Celtic Draw:  €500  Joe Carrig    /    €100  Louise Noonan     /    €100  Cepta O’Connor 
                        €100  Robbie Cullinan   /  €100  Noel O’Halloran   /  €100  Kristine Cullinan 

***** 
Beginning Experience weekend support programme for people who have suffered the loss of a spouse 

by death or separation/divorce. 6th -8th March at Esker Retreat Centre, Athenry.  
Details from Mary 087 9384445 or Sean 086 1647970. 

Apostolic Work Apostolic Work Apostolic Work Apostolic Work     
Display Day Display Day Display Day Display Day     

Apostolic Work Display Day 
will take place on March 1st. Anyone 

wishing to donate a  Sacred Vessel 

can contact  any of the following 

Mary 061 – 364492 / Molly O’Donnell 

or  Bridget Coughlin . 

 
 

Sacred Vessels Price List 
Small Mass Kit(no vestment)  €250 
Mass Kit(with vestment)   €300 
Shoulder Bag Mass Kit   €390 
Mass Kit Brief Case style   €425 
Mass Kit Aluminium Case       €410 
Large Ciborium Gold   €140 
Open     “   €120 
Small     “             “   €  95 
Large     “          Silver    €130 
Medium “            “   €100 
Small     “            “   €  85 
Monstrance Large   €280 
Mini Monstrance  7”   €100 
  “           “             5”    €  85 
Pyx 2”   €  35 
Pyx 3”   €  40 
Pyx 4”   €  50 
Oil Stocks 3”   €  45 
Set of Study Lectionaries  €170 
Triple Brass Bell  €  45 
Single Bell 25cm H  €  30 
    “      “     15cm H  €  20 
Double Bell  €  15 
Large Chalice Gold  €130 
Medium “         “  €100 
Small      “        “  €  90 
Large Chalice Silver  €100 
Medium  “        “  €100 
Small      “        “  €  85 
Thurible & Boat  €120 
Vat & Sprinkler  €140 
Tabernacle  €325 
Sanctuary Lamp  €  85 
Communion Set  €  80 
Sick Call Set 88821  €  90 
  “      “     “   88822  €100 
In general, it is not the policy of Apos-
tolic Work to make church requisites 
for sale, but if an item is required by a 
parish in the Diocese the following 
charges apply.  
Vestments with braid €75 
Vestments with embroidery €80 
Concelebration Stole €35 
Cope & Veil €120 
Confessional Stole €25 
Alb €55 
Cinture €10 
Scapular Vestment €45 
Fabric: Vestment (per yard) €10 
Linen: (per yard) €15 
 Clonmoney National School are now accepting enrolments for the school year beginning September 

2015. Enrolment forms can be obtained from the school by contacting the office at 061 362672 or can 
be downloaded from our website  http://www.clonmoneyns.com click on the ‘schools information’ tab 
and click on administrative-policies 
 

Stonehall National School are now accepting enrolments for the school year beginning September 
2015. Enrolment forms can be obtained from the school by contacting the office at 061 362863 or by 
email at stonehallschool@gmail.com. 

The next Pakie Ryan event takes place  on the 21st of March 2015 and we look forward to 
matching the success of previous years. Planning is well underway 
for this years race which again promises to be a Fun-Family-
Friendly day out.  
Registration Fee is €20. Students €10 (with ID). Children Free 
Further information on http://www.pakieryanrun.com/   

Apostolic Work will meet on 
Tuesday 24th February at 
7pm in Newmarket Church 
meeting room. 


